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Comments: Please accept this comment from a pedal mt bike rider.  As you consider changes in rules for class 1

ebikes I would urge you to preserve most of the current non motorized trails for pedal bikes only.  Not ebikes that

are motorized. Regardless of the class of ebike.  This will maintain the non motorized experience.  There may be

some trails that could be multiuser including ebikes but this should not be a blanket decision across all trails. Any

use change for individual trails should be subject to NEPA regulations.

Thank you

Tom Lomax


